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From: Carr Richard < >
Sent: 04 June 2021 12:15
To: PlanningPolicy
Cc: Carr Richard
Subject: RE: Consultation on the Compton Neighbourhood Development Plan

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments. 

Thank you for consulting Transport for London (TfL). I can confirm that we have no comments to make on the 
Compton Neighbourhood Development Plan 
 
Best wishes 
Richard Carr 
 
Richard Carr I Principal Planner (Spatial Planning)  
TfL Planning, Transport for London  
E:  
A: 9th Floor, 5 Endeavour Square, E20, Westfield Avenue, E20 1JN 

I work part time and so there may be a short delay in responding to emails 
 
We have recently made changes to our pre-application service and charges, and introduced a new Initial Screening 
process. For more information please visit: https://tfl.gov.uk/info-for/urban-planning-and-construction/planning-
applications/pre-application-services 
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